
 

Delta Electronics, Inc. 

DC/DC Converters End-of-Life Notification 
     

   Document No.: EOL-2404 

                                                                                           Date : Dec. 18, 2024 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Please be informed that Delta will discontinue the following products with suggested replacement for your 

consideration:  

 

Discontinued 

Product 

Part Number  

(included but not limited) 

Suggested Replacement 

Product 

B70SR Series B70SR12424xx / B70SR13722xx / B70SR24125xx B62SR series 

B40SR13722 B40SR13722xx B62SR13722 series 

 
 

Thank you for your immediate attention to this End-of-Life notification. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding this notification, please feel free to contact your local distributor or sales representative. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Delta Electronics, Inc. 

 

Carol Tsai 

Sales & Marketing Manager 

DCBU, Power Solutions Business Group 


